
This petition calls on Local, State, and Federal Governments to address the safety 
issues affecting the Wards Hill Road and Empire Bay Drive intersection in Empire Bay.

This intersection is no longer fit for purpose and cannot handle the volume of traffic safely 
during peak periods.

There have been many motor vehicle accidents caused at this intersection and the 
surrounding communities are saying no more.

Please return completed petitions to:

Riverside Building Level 3/69 Central Coast Highway 
West Gosford NSW 2250 or call the office for collection.

For more petitions, please contact my office.   
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Get in touch
	 Riverside Building Level 3/69 Central Coast Highway 

	 West Gosford NSW 2250

	 (02) 4322 2400     Gordon.Reid.MP@aph.gov.au    

	DoctorGordonReid

UPGRADE THE 
INTERSECTION OF 

Wards Hill Road and 
Empire Bay Drive


